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Public Works Department
Transportation Services Division
P.O. Box 490 - M.S. 28 Telephone (352) 334-5074
Gainesville, Florida 32602 Facsimile (352) 334-2093
September 28, 1998

Mr. Roy Geiersbach
410 N.W. 26" Avenue
Gainesville, Florida 32609

Subject: Parking on N.W. 26" Avenue
Dear Mr. Geiersbach:

I have reviewed the parking situation in front of your residence. I made the following
observations:

1. On Street parking is allowed in front of your residence. There is room for
approximately 2 vehicles in front of your residence.

2. You live at the end of a dead-end street. If practical, the right of way in front of your
property could be vacated and converted to parking. This will allow you to park a
couple of handicap accessible vans at the end of the street and still maintain access to
the gate in front of your property. This option would allow you to maximize the
private parking in front of your residence.

I hope this addresses your concerns. Please call upon me at 334-5074 if you need any additional
information.

Sincerely,

Al 1 Pann

Philip R. Mann, P.E.
Traffic Engineer 11

copy: Brian Kanely, P.E., Transportation Services Manager



